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Visalia Police Department to Conduct DUI Saturation Patrol on Halloween 
 
The Visalia Police Department will be conducting a DUI Saturation Patrol on Halloween, Thursday, 
October 31, 2024. This operation aims to identify and stop impaired drivers before they can cause 
accidents or injuries to others in our community. 
 
The department emphasizes a zero-tolerance policy during this operation, reinforcing our 
commitment to ensuring public safety. Officers will be actively monitoring for impaired driving and 
taking necessary actions to keep our roads safe. 
 
We urge all residents to celebrate responsibly this Halloween and ensure they have a safe way to get 
home.  
 
This operation will be funded by the California Highway Patrol's Cannabis Tax Fund Grant Program. 
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